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òWhat Do You Have?ó  
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8:45am Worship Service 
 

Gathering & Music 
(Prayer requests may be recorded on the attendance sheet in your bulletin and placed in the offering plate.) 

 

*Songs of Praise 
 

Prayer 

 
Tithes & Offering 

 
Scripture 

 

Message 
 

*Closing Song 
 

*Benediction 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

10:05am Sunday School for all ages 



11:00am Worship Service 

 

Prelude, Lighting of the Altar & Military Candles                    

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 

*Opening Hymn   òGreat Is Thy Faithfulnessó           Page #140 MH 
 

Affirmation of Faith   òThe Apostlesõ Creedó           Page #881MH 
 

*Gloria Patri    òGlory Be to the Fatheró         Page #70 MH 

 
Pastoral Prayer & Lordõs Prayer          Page #895 MH 

 
Tithes & Offerings/Offertory                          

 

*Doxology    òPraise God, from Whom All Blessings Flowó     Page #95 MH 
 

Scripture     Mark 6: 30-44      
 

Sermon     òWhat Do You Have?ó                                                      Tony Bell 

 
*Closing Hymn    òHere I Am, Lordó         Page #593 MH 

 
*Benediction 

                           
*Denotes Congregation standing if able. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our sincere sympathy is extended to the Diane Miller family upon the 
death of her mother, Norma Smith, on November 3, 2017.  May the Spirit 
of the Living God continue to guide and direct this family of our church.  





In the narthex, you will see an Apple Tree with many 
òapplesó hanging, ready to be picked!  Please pick the apples 
and return the supply written on the apple to our Preschool 
as they begin their school year and are needing to stock up 
on the many necessary items.  You may return the items to 
the narthex or the back hallway by the mailboxes.  Your sup-
port of our Preschool is very much appreciated!!  Thank you! 

Help the Mt. Pleasant Food Ministry  
provide Thanksgiving turkeys  
for the families we serve!! 

 
This year we hope to serve over 200 families  
during the weeks before Thanksgiving.   
We hope to give each family a turkey  
to go along with their groceries. 

 
The cost of providing a turkey is $15 each. 

 
If you would like to help, please write a check to  

Cold Springs UMC and write ñTurkeyò in the memo line.  
Thanks for your continued support of the Mt. Pleasant Food Ministry!   

   ~  Happy Thanksgiving!!  ~ 

Church Security 
 
The Cold Springs Church campus is a very special place to all of us. Not on-
ly on Sundays but throughout the week. Keeping it, and its congregants and 
visitors, safe and secure is the responsibility of all of us. 
 
One way we can all help do that is by making sure the facilities are locked after use. If you use 

your key to any of the church properties kindly lock-up the facility after its use. This way we will 
help maintain a higher level of security throughout the campus. 

Christôs Birthday Party 
Sunday, December 10 @ 6:00pm  

 
Come out and support our UMYF as they Present a dinner 
theater titled ñItôs a Cool Lifeò.  Come see the Talent of 
our Youth Shine as they bring this gift to us during the 
Christmas Season.  
 
menu:  Spaghetti, Salad, Dessert & Beverage  

Please sign up on the weekly attendance Sheet!  

Itõs a Cool Life! 



The November Fountain is now published  
and available on the church website www.coldspringsumc.org,  

�´�1�H�Z�V�O�H�W�W�H�U�V���%�X�O�O�H�W�L�Q�V�µ�� 

Cold Springs Preschool is open for registration for the �������� -
��������  school year. We have a wonderful, 
caring preschool and would love the op-
portunity to have your 1-5 year old en-

rolled. A registration form is on our web-
site coldspringsumc.org, then click the 
preschool tab. Please call 704-782-1875 

and Carol Hendry, the Preschool Director, will be happy to 
schedule a tour or answer questions.  

There will be a class to provide information and instruct those who are interest-
ed in making mats for the homeless in our community on Sunday, November 12, 
from 3-5 pm in conference room 2.  Any questions please contact Kathy Ko-
lodge at 562-3714474 or 704-787-8257.  Hope to see you there. It is a blessing 
to me. 

�&�K�D�P�S�� �/�\�H�U�O�\�� �Z�L�O�O�� �E�H�� �V�H�O�O�L�Q�J�� �%�R�V�W�R�Q�� �%�X�W�W�V�� ��������
�D�Q�G���7�X�U�N�H�\�V�����������I�R�U���7�U�R�R�S�������%�R�\�� �6�F�R�X�W�V���� �+�H���Z�L�O�O��
�E�H���W�D�N�L�Q�J���R�U�G�H�U�V���X�Q�W�L�O���'�H�F�H�P�E�H�U�������W�K���D�Q�G���W�K�H�\���Z�L�O�O��
�E�H�� �U�H�D�G�\�� �I�R�U�� �S�L�F�N�X�S�� �R�U�� �G�H�O�L�Y�H�U�\�� �R�Q�� �'�H�F�H�P�E�H�U��
���� �U�G�� ���,�I�� �\�R�X�� �D�U�H�� �L�Q�W�H�U�H�V�W�H�G�� �S�O�H�D�V�H�� �F�R�Q�W�D�F�W�� �%�L�O�O�\�� �R�U��
�+�D�\�O�H�\�� �/�\�H�U�O�\�� �D�W�� ������-������ -���������� �R�U�� �E�\�� �H�P�D�L�O�� �D�W��
�K�B�O�\�H�U�O�\�#�\�D�K�R�R���F�R�P���D�Q�G���Z�H���Z�L�O�O���J�H�W���\�R�X�U���R�U�G�H�U���S�O�D�F�H�G�� 

M.Y. Heart's ministry is collecting supplies to make blessing 
bags for the homeless.  These items include such things as 
pocket Bibles, travel shampoos, conditioners, soap, and other 
necessities. A green bin is located under the mailboxes in the 
hallway behind the sanctuary and in the narthex.  A list of oth-
er items are located on the flyer at these collection bins.  If 

you have questions about this new outreach, email Julie Love at jaxandcb@yahoo.com. 

Members of the Mae Barnhardt subgroup will be leaving the church at 10:15am 
on Monday, November 13 to go to visit at a nursing home.  Please be prompt to 
the meeting so we can be on time. 


